
OPEN HOUSE DETAILS
• �Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2017
• �Time: 6:00 - 7:30 PM
• �Location: Cupertino Room,
Quinlan Center, 10185 N Stelling Rd 
Cupertino, CA 95014
• �City Contact: Julie Chiu, P.E. 
Associate Civil Engineer  
408-777-7710 | juliec@cupertino.org
http://www.cupertino.org/

What is the Pedestrian Transportation Plan? 

The City of Cupertino is updating its 2002 Pedestrian Transportation Plan, providing new 

guidelines to meet current and future pedestrian needs. The City’s goal is to increase the 

number and frequency of people walking for both utilitarian and recreational trips. The plan 

will do this by providing a framework and set of strategies for improving connections, 

safety, and the convenience of walking in Cupertino. 

Which bikeway designs will be reviewed? 
At the Open House, the public is invited to share their feedback on preliminary 

designs for physically separated bike lanes on Stevens Creek Boulevard and 

McClellan Road.

What can I expect at this Open House? 
The Open House will feature a series of staffed stations where you can drop into conversations on 

a variety of topics at any point in the evening. You are invited to learn more about the Pedestrian 

Transportation Plan process and contribute to a discussion about community interests and priorities. 

For the bikeway design review process, you are invited to review detailed design concepts and 

provide comments during facilitated, small group interactions. 
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